
From: 
To: 
CC: 
Sent: 
Subject: 

. 	 . . 	AT 	: (ATF) . 	 , 
Burton, Faith (SMO); Gaston, Molly (SMO); Weich, Ron (SMO) 
Wade, Jill C (SMO); Hageman, John T. (ATF) 
3/31/2011 4:28:12 PM 
FW: Request (from Sen. Collins Office) 

We have a request for information from Senator Collins staff (see below). Please advise how you would like us to 
respond. 	 DP 	 Thank you and 
have a nice day. 

DOJ- Bureau of Alcohol, Tobacco, Firearms & Explosives 
Chief- Office of Legislative Affairs 

ATF 
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202; 	ATF 
202.648.9708 (fax) 

From: MacDonald, Chris (Collins) [mailto:Chris_MacDonald@collins.senate.gov]  
Sent: Thursday, March 31, 2011 3:48 PM 
To: Hageman, John T. 
Subject: Request 

Dear Special Agent Hageman: 

Senator Collins has recently been receiving correspondence from her constituents in Maine relating to Project 
Gunrunner. I believe you spoke with Ian Swanberg, also of Sen. Collins' office, on this issue in the past few weeks. If 
you are able to furnish me with whatever relevant materials you are distributing to press for the purpose of accurately 
answering these inquiries, I would be very grateful. 

Please let me know if you have any questions. 

Cheers, 
Chris 

Chris MacDonald 
Assistant to the Chief of Staff 
Senator Susan M. Collins (R-ME) 
202.224.2523 

ATF 

DOJ-FF-22133 


	Page 1

